

Thank you very much for your interest in Life With A Baby community programming. 
great time! 

Please remember that you are the responsible adult for your child when he/she is
attending a Life With A Baby event. Responsible adults should stay within easy sight
and reach of their child at all times.

IMPORTANT COVID-19 NOTICE
Life With A Baby  is committed to providing a safe environment for all who attend or
participate in our Programs as nothing is more important to us than the health,
safety and well-being of you, your family and our employees. We are following the
advice of health authorities closely and are adapting our Programs and Premises to
provide a safe environment for all attendees and volunteers who participate in
our Programs.

As the COVID- 19 situation evolves, so will we.
We ask that before registering for an event that you ensure that you have followed and continue to follow the guidance of public health authorities to ensure that you do not place the other participants in our Programs at risk. 

Please do not attend  a Life With A Baby 
Program if you, your child or someone you have recently been in contact with is
experiencing COVID-19 related symptoms or if you have not followed the advice of
public health authorities. We also ask that you abide by our COVID-19-related
practices and procedures while you are at the Premises. We are relying on you to
help us protect all participants in our Programs.

Please note that due to the nature of the COVID-19 pandemic, all public places carry
an element of risk of contracting the virus. Despite our and our Providers’ efforts to
create a safe environment during our Programs and at our Premises, we cannot
guarantee that all persons who participate in our Programs are free of COVID-19.

By registering and attending an even, allowing your children to participate
in Program or otherwise participating on our program, you accept that you are solely
responsible for all risks associated with such participation and attendance, on your
own behalf, on behalf of your child(ren) and any on behalf of any other persons with
whom you and/or your child(ren) come into contact.

We encourage you to review the most recent guidance and recommendations from
public health authorities before choosing register your children for any Programs. 													

